
 

 

Did You Know? 
• Training is now available to learn more about the health benefits that may 
be available for the families we serve within Protection and Permanency.   
 
• Commissioner Teresa James has asked for P&P staff to participate in this 
web-based training.   
 
Topics covered include:  
• Overview of the Affordable Care Act; 
• Overview of the Medicaid expansion including new eligibility groups; 
• Information regarding how to apply for Medicaid; 
• Explanation of Kynect and how to enroll; 
• Provides contact information for referrals and enrollment; 
• Provides a fact sheet and tip sheet regarding the health benefit exchange 
and different types of insurance.   
 
The training can be accessed at: 
http://www.training.eku.edu/elpandp.htm 
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